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This bill is anti woman, and anti our minority communities. Gun control is rooted in 

racism, and sexism. Women and minorities are our most vulnerable groups of people 

when it comes to violent crime. Reasonable access's to firearms protects these 

aforementioned groups by creating an equalizer between them and who seeks to do 

them harm. With the rise in racism and domestic abuse in this country, it would be 

foolish to restrict basic constitutional freedoms from our most vulnerable.  


